
Submitter: victor lehr 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2548 

Our farmers already have too many regulations and this bill would not allow the 

farmers to terminate, hire, and manage their farm or ranch without interference from 

individuals that don't know about the running of a farm or ranch. This bill would 

amount to causing many more Oregon farms to disappear and we need these farms 

to supply our local foods. I strongly urge a NO vote on this bill. 


